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MAURITIUS REVENUE AUTHORITY 13 March 2021 

MRA ENSURES ONLINE FACILITIES 

With the announcement of the new national sanitary lockdown effective in Mauritius as from  

10 March, 2021, the Mauritius Revenue Authority (MRA) wishes to inform the public that the 

following ONLINE facilities are available on MRA’s website, www.mra.mu: 

 electronic submission of Returns (Income Tax, VAT, Contribution and other returns), 

 electronic payment of taxes, if any, and 

 the issuance of Tax Residence Certificate (TRC). 

Facilities to apply for financial assistance under the Government Wage Assistance Scheme 

(GWAS) and the Self-employed Assistance Scheme (SEAS) for the month of March, 2021, 

wherever applicable, will soon be available on the website of the MRA. 

Moreover, the processing of VAT and income tax refund/repayment, wherever applicable, will 

continue during the lockdown period.  

The head office of the MRA at Ehram Court, Port Louis, and the office at Belfort Tower are 

closed, as a result of the lockdown. However, a team of officers will be working from home to 

ensure the delivery of essential services provided by the MRA. 

Members of the public may phone the hotline service of the MRA on: 2076000 during office 

hours, for any query, or send a mail on: headoffice@mra.mu. 

The MRA relies on the usual collaboration and understanding of its stakeholders during these 

challenging times.  
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